
April 1, 2025 

Honorable Oregon Representatives,  

As a life-long Oregon resident, I deeply urge you to oppose any measures that limit Oregonians’ 
ability to vote remotely. Senate bill  210 will most certainly negatively affect our disabled and 
elderly population. It will affect those who struggle to find time to stand in a line to vote. This 
Senate bill is intended to keep the working class, the disabled, and the elderly from voting by 
thwarting that which has worked very efficiently and without notable fraud for many, many years. 

As my grandfather used to say, “Don’t fix it if it ain’t broken, you might just break it.” Please don’t 
allow our constitutionally sound way of voting and living in Oregon be stripped away.  

Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony.  

Most sincerely, 

Amanda Durnez 


